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	UPCOMING EVENTS



	Dec. 1
	6:30pm SAC Meeting


	Dec. 2
	First Nations History Virtual Presentation Grades 4-6
Discovery Centre Field Trip

Grade 3



	Dec. 6
	African Drumming

 Grades 5 and 6

	Dec. 21
	Last day Before Christmas


	Jan. 4
	Schools Reopen



PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE
As the holiday season approaches, December signifies the beginning of our second term of school.  Teachers continue to create classroom experiences that focus on students learning and their progress towards grade-level outcomes. I’m hopeful that parents were able to receive some insightful feedback during our recent parent/teacher interviews. I encourage you to maintain communication with your child’s classroom teacher throughout the school year and to contact the teacher should you have questions or concerns.  We continue to work through the challenges that come with providing a safe learning environment for students during a pandemic.  Effective December 1, all staff, volunteers and visitors to the building are required to provide proof of vaccination. Unfortunately, we will not be having a Christmas Concert this year but students will be engaged in a variety of festive activities leading up to our holiday break. I wish to extend to all parents & guardians, students, and staff my best wishes for a happy and safe holiday season. 

Sincerely,

Donald Morrison, Principal

 ALLERGY ALERT
Caldwell Road School has students with life-threatening allergies to peanuts, tree nuts and nut products. Please ensure that food items do not have nuts, or traces of nuts present.  Also, if your child uses hand sanitizer, please send an UNSCENTED brand.
ADOPT A SCHOOL UPDATE
Through the Indigo Adopt a School Program we received a total of $5970.00 in support of our school library.  Ms. Khoury-Hanna has already begun purchasing new resources with a focus on a variety of genres, cultural relevance and inclusion.
December 2021
LUNCH MONITORS STILL NEEDED!
We are still in need of more monitors to provide supervision for students during the lunch hour.  If you are interested in working either on a full or part time basis please contact Ms. Wright at the office at 902-462-6010.
SCHOOL CLOSURE DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER 

There are several possibilities related to school closure due to inclement weather. 

School Closed - Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
School Closed - by Feeder School Area 
Our Feeder School Area is 

Auburn Drive High School 
Busing Cancelled - School Open—Parents send students at their own discretion – Safety being the main criteria. 
Schools could also be closed during the school day because of developing weather patterns. In this case, parents are requested to advise their children (and the office) of where they are to go. For this reason, it is very important that all phone numbers are kept up to date on students’ files. All above announcements should be made between 6:00 - 6:30 a.m. on most radio stations or at HRCE.ca.
HEAD LICE
Most schools have occasional outbreaks of head lice throughout the year.  As head lice can be spread from person to person, we recommend that you carefully check your child’s head to see if they have head lice.  If your child has live lice or nits close to the scalp (within ½ inch), he or she needs to be treated.  A student with head lice may return to school after the first treatment as outlined by Public Health.

Here are some simple guidelines to follow:

Although it can be hard to see lice, you can often see nits (lice eggs) if you look closely.  Nits should not be confused with dandruff.  Dandruff can be removed easily, but nits are firmly attached to the hair.

Procedure:
· under good light, part the hair and look for tiny white specks adhered to the hair shaft about 1/4 inch from the scalp

· look carefully at the nape of the neck and behind the ears

· wash hands

There is additional information available about head lice on line at the Public Health Services Weblink http://www.cdha.nshealth.ca 
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